
 

 

 

 

 

Hello everyone,   

Please can you join with us and support Anti-Bullying Week 

2020 which is due to start in 2 weeks time on 16th Nov 2020.  

There's lots of great advice and support available from various organisations.  I've attached a 

selection of organisations that may give you some ideas around how you can get involved and 

support your students, their families and your staff.   

ANTI-BULLYING ALLIANCE     

 

On their site that have a section for school resources. These include:-  

 Primary School Pack 

 Secondary School Pack 

 Odd Socks Day School Pack & Competitions  

 Sky Academy Resource for secondary schools  

 Information for parents and carers  

 



NSPCC  

 

The NSPCC website has lots of information on these topics, including advice for children and parents 

and carers in relation to how to talk about the subject with young people, how to report bullying on 

social media and through online gaming, how to report bullying videos that have been shared online 

and information re hate crime.  

THE CYBER HELPLINE  

 

The Cyber Helpline have various guides attached to offer advice in relation to Online harassment, 

cyberstalking, Outing, Fake profiles, fraping, catfishing, online grooming, inappropriate content, 

revenge porn amongst others topics.   

THE ALICE RUGGLES TRUST 

 

The Alice Ruggles Trust website has teaching and learning resources attached to raise awareness 

among young people of the dangers of coercive control and stalking.  This includes quality assured 

teaching material and lesson plans aimed at key stage 4 (14-16 year olds).  This focuses on 

identifying unhealthy relationships and on managing unwanted attention.  The site also has lots of 

other relevant information.  

 



GMP CYBER CRIME ONLINE PRESENTATIONS  

Due to current restrictions I have also started doing online presentations for students and teachers.  

The content includes advice in relation to keeping yourself safe online and information on cyber 

bullying and stalking, the dangers of Cyber-crime, the Computer Misuse Act 1990 and to positively 

divert young people towards exciting career opportunities.   

If this is of interest then please contact me at Claire.leonard@gmp.police.uk 

Please also follow @gmpfraud on Twitter to receive the latest fraud and cyber updates on scams and 

advice on how to keep safe online.    

Kind regards 

 

Claire 

 

DC 9584 Claire Leonard  
Cyber Choices (Prevent) Officer   
Cyber Crime Unit 
Greater Manchester Police  
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